
 

 

2 Sep. 2010 
 
Dr. Roger B. Marks 
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 
 

Re: Liaison statement concerning the IMT-Advanced development process 
 
Dear Dr. Marks, 

I received with great appreciation your liaison statement sent to Mr. Sakanaka regarding 
the IMT-Advanced development process (15 July 2010/IEEE L802.16-10/0075r1) 
together with drafted Form A.  

Since Mr. Sakanaka has been transferred to another section, I am taking over his 
position now. 

Japan fully agrees to your intention of submitting a GCS to ITU-R and also agrees to be 
listed as a source in the Form A. The contact information on this matter will be ARIB 
on behalf of Japan as shown below: 

 Mr. Yasuhiko WACHI 
 Director of Land Mobile Communication Group 
 Research & Development Headquarters 
 Association of Radio Industries and Businesses (ARIB) 
 E-mail: y-wachi@arib.or.jp 

Please fill out [Japan contact] in the Form A with “Mr. Yasuhiko WACHI, Director of 
Land Mobile Communication Group, ARIB on behalf of JAPAN”. 

And please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need further 
information. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Kazunori ECHIGO 
Director for Land Mobile Communications  
Radio Department  
Telecommunications Bureau 
Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications (MIC) 
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